
📢 Exam Results Collection – Summer 2025 

We would like to inform students and parents about the arrangements for collecting exam results 

this summer: 

🗓 A Level Results Day 📅 Date: Thursday, 14th August 2025 🕗 Time: 8:00 AM – 10:00 AM 📍 

Location: Sixth Form Block 

🗓 GCSE Results Day 📅 Date: Thursday, 21st August 2025 🕗 Time: 8:00 AM – 10:00 AM 📍 

Location: Sixth Form Block 

Students are welcome to collect their results in person during the times listed above. 

💻 Online Access via Arbor All results will also be available on Arbor from the morning of the 

respective results days. If you are unable to attend in person, please log in to your Arbor account to 

view your results. 

If you have any questions or need support accessing Arbor, please contact the school office in 

advance. 

🌟 A Message to Our Students We know how much effort, resilience, and determination you’ve 

shown throughout your studies, and we are incredibly proud of each one of you. Whether these 

results are a stepping stone to university, further education, apprenticeships, or new adventures, we 

hope they reflect your hard work and open the doors you’ve been working toward. Remember, no 

matter the outcome, this is just one chapter in your journey and your potential is limitless. 

Wishing you all the very best for results day and beyond! 

 

 




